CMAR for New Fire Station
City of La Joya, Texas
Public Notice
RFP#: 2023-100-533-008

February 2, 2023
City of La Joya, Texas, is seeking Request for Proposals (RFPs) for Construction Manager at

Risk (CMAR) for the construction of the New Fire Station via the USDA Community Facilities
Program.

1. Request for Clarification
A respondent asked: “Would you please tell me what the estimated cost range is ...7”

In response, please seen the following Fire Station Project Budget:

Item Amount

Design $250,000
Construction 1,500,000
Total $1,725,000

2. Deadline Clarification

The advertisements indicated the deadline for submittal of Proposals if February 10, 2023, while
the Request for Proposals (RFP) incorrectly stated the deadline is February 8, 2023.

The correct deadline for Proposal submittals is 3:00 pm, Friday, February 10, 2023.

Distribution

This information has: 1) emailed to all respondents; 2) been posted on the City’s website:
Cityoflajoya.com; and 3) made available at City Hall, 701 E. Expressway 83, La Joya, TX
78560-4051.
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